
The NWS Burlington in Vermont is offering these online courses focused on observing
and reporting summer-time weather hazards. We will host this session on 3 different
occasions, and you are welcome to join whichever is most suitable to your schedule.
This is a training session for those interested in becoming certified Skywarn® Spotters
or are looking for a refresher. Registration is free and open to all.

We will use Google Meet for this course.

Google Meet joining info
Video call link: https://meet.google.com/iaa-qbzc-tty
Or dial: (US) +1 617-675-4444 PIN: 261 011 052 2564#
More phone numbers: https://tel.meet/iaa-qbzc-tty?pin=2610110522564

Session #1 will be held Friday, July 9th from 3:00-4:30 PM.

Session #2 will be held Monday, July 12th from 3:00-4:30 PM.

Session #3 will be held Friday, July 16th from 6:00-7:30 PM.

We will discuss the following topics:
● What is Skywarn? What does it mean for us?
● Overview of thunderstorm science and forecasting
● Storm types and convective warnings
● Safety and reporting severe weather

You may contact our SKYWARN™ program leader Robert Haynes at
robert.d.haynes@noaa.gov
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